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Happy Holidays from Royal Roads

Dr. Bonnie Henry and

What a year it has been! While the world faced a pandemic, wildfires and
countless social tensions, we also saw communities come together,
unprecedented innovation and a renewed appreciation for the little things.

This holiday season, our hope is that you can disconnect from all of the negative
news, Zoom calls and urgent emails, and reconnect with your loved ones.

VIEW OUR HOLIDAY CARD
Philip Steenkamp

President and Vice-Chancellor

Royal Roads University

Royal Roads is located on the traditional lands of the Xwsepsum and
Lekwungen First Nations’ ancestors and families.

PAGE 1 of 2 HTH-2021-13662



LIFE.CHANGING
For more information please contact:
phone 250.391.2511

web www.royalroads.ca

This message was sent to you by Royal Roads University
2005 Sooke Road
Victoria, BC
VOB 5Y2
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